
Information Item 
 

Date: October 14, 2024 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
August Vernon, Emergency Management Director 

Aaron King, Assistant City Manager 

Subject: 

Update on City Assistance Related to Hurricane Helene 

  
 

Strategic Focus Area: Safe and Secure Community  

Strategic Objective: NA 

Strategic Plan Action Item: NA 

Key Work Item: NA 

Emergency Management Director August Vernon will be on hand to provide a presentation 

covering City assistance to western North Carolina as a result of Hurricane Helene. 

  

 

 

 

 

 


